
 
Public Health Safety Protocols:  
 
SER Midwest-Great Lakes Chapter is incorporating public health safety protocols into its meeting 
policies as part of our good faith efforts to hold a safe annual meeting for all participants. 
Specifically, we expect all meeting participants (i.e., attendees, presenters, sponsors, 
exhibitors, etc.) at events associated with the in-person component of our meeting from April 
14 to April 16, 2023 to agree they will not attend the in-person events on April 14 to April 16, 
2023 if they contract the flu, test positive for COVID-19, test positive for RSV, and/or if they 
exhibit symptoms of the flu, COVID-19, or RSV.   Additionally, we expect that all meeting 
attendees will respect the choices of other meeting attendees to wear a mask, request social 
distancing, and any other safety practices they wish to follow.    
 
Additionally, those attendees who wish to have a greater level of protection against circulating 
respiratory viruses are encouraged to:  
   
-wear a mask 
 
-practice good hygiene and wash hands or use sanitizer, avoid touching their face, and sneeze or 
cough into a tissue or the inside of the elbow.  
 
This document is a living document and our public health protocols may be modified if the conditions 
change and warrant modifications.   


